
Dear Sisters,

Tuesday, July 11th duringthe Eucharistic Celebration at 4:45
PM, at the evening meal, and during theevening, we will honor
Kesta, Raymonde, Lucienne and Mariette for theirgenerous
commitment and service to the Congregation.

We invite you to join usin this celebration of “Resurrection”
by offering a mass in thanksgiving fortheir intentions or other
gesture that will express your gratitude.



Greetings to all,

Claire Vanier, CSC 
for the Committee

communicationscsc@aol.com


